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Notice of Sale of Village-Owned Personal Property 

The Village Council of the Village of Bald Head Island adopted a Resolution on August 
15, 2025, declaring the following item as surplus and authorizing the Village Manager to 
dispose of the personal property by private sale at a negotiated price. 

2000 Long Boat Trailer Vin #1LGABAJ12Y1005091

The sale may be consummated no earlier than (10) days after the publication of this 
notice.  Inquiries regarding the sale may be directed to the Village Clerk at (910) 
457-9700.

This notice is published in accordance with G.S. 160A-267.




